
Friday, February 2
promptly at 7 a.m.

Brookhaven Highway Superintendent
Daniel P. Losquadro

at the

Holtsville Ecology Site
249 Buckley Road • Holtsville, NY

invites you to

Groundhog Day 2024

Animal Preserve 
and Buildings will 
be open at 7 a.m. 

Refreshments 
will be served 

courtesy of 

Event is weather-permitting. Call 631.451.5330 for more information.

What will 
Holtsville Hal 

predict for 2024?


